
 

 

                

               

 

5th November 2019 
 

Year 3/4 visit to Creswell Crags , Tuesday 3rd December 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you for all the responses we have had regarding the year 3/4 trip to Creswell Crags for our ‘Rock 

On’ topic. The responses have been very positive, so the trip will go ahead. The focus for the trip will be to 

discover what life was like in the Stone Age. Throughout the day, the children will participate in a Stone 

Age safari, get the opportunity to explore inside a cave and learn some Stone Age survival skills.     

The total cost of the trip is £14.50 per child. It is necessary to ask for substantial contributions if the 

activities are to take place.  

If you would like support paying for these activities please contact the school office where they will be 

happy to confidentially discuss this matter. If we are not contacted we assume that we will receive 

payment, as indicated on the register of interest letter.  Please pay and give permission online via 

‘Eduspot’ by Friday 22nd November 2019. 

 
If you do not wish your child to attend they will be able to join another class for the day at school. 
 
Please ensure your child wears full school uniform for the trip, appropriate footwear and coats/waterproof 

jackets as we will be outside for some of the day. Children will also need to bring a packed lunch and a 

water bottle.  

We will be leaving school at 9:00 am and aim to be back at school for 4:00 pm. 

 
We will be asking for parent volunteers to help on this visit. If you are available on this day please 
speak to the class teachers. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Year 3/4 team. 

 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs J Cook 
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